Mike Marchev

1710 NW18th Ave #202

Delray Beach, FL 3345

Reminder Letter

Dear Mr. Smith,

Last month I contacted you offering to introduce your group to the powerful vacation option referred to as River Cruising.

Since that time I have been asked to share my presentation with A, B and C and I have the program down to an entertaining and informative 25 minutes.

This segment of the cruise industry is growing by 35% a year and truly is a unique and memorable experience. From Holland to Budapest ... from a-z, this reliable and memorable vacation choice is virtually a sure-thing.

When a future monthly meeting has a vacancy or need for some educational input, please feel comfortable when contacting me.

You can call 561-243-9870 or email at mike@mikemarchev.com
I will be looking forward to hearing from you.

Mike Marchev

PS. Your membership will thank you for scheduling this presentation. Here is an unsolicited testimonial from one of the audience members from ABC,

“I had no idea how luxurious a River Cruise could be. After watching, listening and asking my questions, I am more interested than ever in taking a River Cruise down The Danube.”  Jim Brown

